
DEPARTMENT OF INTERIOR ARCHITECTURE AND ENVIRONMENTAL 
DESIGN

“35. SOKAK” TECHNICAL TRIP, 21 February 2012

Department of Interior Architecture and Environmental Design arranged a technical 
trip to the construction site of 35. Sokak with second year students for IAED 202 

Design Studio II Course. During the 2011-2012 Spring Semester the students will be 
inspired by the movie “New York, I Love You” and design their projects with the 

concept of “İzmir, I love you”. For the project various social and cultural aspects of 
İzmir will be researched and interpreted for the design of houses for different client 

profiles.

The instructors of the course, Asst. Prof. Dr. Deniz Hasırcı, Didem Özdel, Sedef Menteşe 
Akad, Zeynep Edes, Rana Vanlı Ballar, Kenan Eren Şansal and İpek Kaştaş, student 

assistants Enes Can Kılıç, Ruhi Eryılmaz, Selin Erbilgiç and Bilge Merve Fidan
and 47 students joined the trip. Students took the measurements in the construction 
site and had the chance to collect information about “Lightweight Steel Construction 
Systems”.  Following the trip, students presented the plans, sections and elevations of 

the project site along with the technical and photos.












